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Organist     Alita Guthmiller  

Welcome & Announcements  Pastor Bill Vis 

Call to Worship 

Invocation 

*Greeting from God 

*Greeting One Another 

*Hymn:  Red 8  “To God Be the Glory” v. 1,2,3 

*God’s Will for Our Lives 

*Hymn:  Red 398  “Just a Closer Walk with Thee” v. 1,2,3 

Congregational Prayer, concluded with the Lord’s Prayer 

Offering for General Fund:  Offering Plate is by the Exit 

*Hymn:  Red 284  “Turn Your Eyes upon Jesus” v. 1,2,3 

Scripture:  Psalm 50:1-13; Revelations 20:11-15; John 18:28-19:18 

Sermon:  Lord's Supper- Celebration? 

Prayer 

*Hymn:   Red 224  “When I survey the Wondrous Cross” v. 1,2,3 

Communion -   Form blue p. 151 

Benediction 

*Closing Hymn:  Red 224  “When I survey the Wondrous Cross” v. 4                                                              

Postlude     

*Please stand if able 

 

 
 



 
 

Today/This Week: 
June 20 – Worship, 9:30 a.m. with Communion 
 

Upcoming: 
June – Meals on Wheels delivered by Peace CRC 
June 27 – Worship, 9:30 a.m. 
July 4 – Community Worship Service, 10:00 a.m. Menno City School Gym 
July 26-30 – Vacation Bible School 
 
June 13:  Attendance - 94; Offering - $2145 for General Fund 
 
PLATE OFFERING:  On June 27, we will have a plate offering for the Menno 
Olivet Care Center. 
 
Prayer Concerns:  We extend our sympathy to the family of Milo Hauck.  Milo’s 
funeral was this past Monday at Salem Reformed Church. 
 
VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL:  Please have all kids signed up for bible school by 
June 27.  Ashley needs to have student numbers in order to get supplies 
ordered.  Also indicate t-shirt sizes on the sign-up sheets.  Volunteers are still 
needed for the week – any time you can share with the VBS students is 
appreciated!  Dates for this year’s bible school are July 26-30.  Questions, please 
talk to Ashley Neuharth. 

Community Patriotic Worship Service:  The Menno- Olivet Ministerial 
Association will host a Community Patriotic Worship Service in the Menno City 
Park on Sunday, July 4, at 10:00 a.m.  Please bring your lawn chairs to the park.  
Rev. Michael Hecht of Salem Reformed Church will share the message, with 
other community pastors assisting in the service.  The offering will be 
designated to assist with ongoing needs at the Menno-Olivet Care Center.  
NOTE:  In case of inclement weather, the service will be held in the Menno 
School/City Auditorium (Old Gym).   
 
MEALS ON WHEELS:  June is the month for our church to deliver meals on 
wheels.  There is a volunteer sign-up sheet on the table in the social hall.  If you 
can take a day or two or a week, please indicate on the calendar what days you 
are available to deliver these meals.  Contact Donna Zeeb if you have any 
questions. 
 
 



Ministry Opportunity:  Do you have a heart for mentoring students and strong 
organizational skills? Freeman Academy is looking for a Resident Director to 
supervise and encourage 12 boarding students in on-campus housing.  Salary 
plus benefits including health insurance, retirement, room and board.  Main 
responsibilities are building relationships with students and overseeing daily life 
at the dorm including cooking the evening meal, coordinating student activities, 
and communicating with parents.  Retirees and experienced parents are urged 
to apply. For more information visit FreemanAcademy.org/employment/ or 
contact Nathan Epp, Head of School, nepp@freemanacademy.org or 605-925-
4237. 
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